
View Message

PRIORITY
 
                   To:             All Honda Sales and Service Managers
               From:             Technical Research & Support (TRS)

  Re:             ** URGENT ** Request for hold: 2019 CRV
 
If you receive this iN message, you may have and/or be receiving the vehicles that are affected by this request. Please
check to see if you have VINs on the list
 
American Honda (AHM) requests for holding certain 2019 CRV with a quality concern.
 
Below is a link to a list of dealer numbers and Vehicle Identification Numbers (VIN). Any VIN(s) listed beside your dealer
number need to be held until further instruction from AHM.
 
If any units were sold or dealer traded, please contact TRS at 1-800-880-1072.
 
A f f e c t e d  V I N s  L i n kA f f e c t e d  V I N s  L i n kA f f e c t e d  V I N s  L i n kA f f e c t e d  V I N s  L i n k
Click here to view affected VINs.
 
Thank you.

 

Sent on 07 10 2019     Expires on 07 29 2019

From Parts and Service Division

Subject **URGENT** Request for Hold: 2019 CR-V
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